
             Vernham Dean Gillum’s 

Church of England Primary School  

 

Open days for parents of children due to start school in 

September 2019 

The staff and children at Vernham Dean Gillum’s would like to welcome 

you to visit our happy, thriving school. We are holding open days on 

Thursday 4
th

 October 

9.30-10.30am, or 2.00-3.00pm 

and 

Thursday 11
th

 October 2018 

9.30-10.30am or 2.00-3.00pm 

 School office: 01264 737241  

We look forward to meeting you! 

 

 

 


